
March 14, 2022 
 

 
Proceedings of the Combined Work Session of the Ironwood Planning Commission 

and the Ironwood City Commission 
 
 

A combined work session with the Ironwood Planning Commission and the Ironwood 
City Commission was held on Monday, March 14, 2022, at 4:30 P.M. in the auditorium 
in person and via zoom for the public.   
 
CITY COMMISSION: 
 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Mildren, Semo, Korpela, and Mayor 
Corcoran           
ABSENT:  None. 

 
IRONWOOD PLANNING COMISSION: 
 
 PRESENT: Davey, Jenkins, Silver, and Bissell 
            ABSENT:  Lawrence, Spence, and Holloway                      
 
OTHERS PRESENT: City Manager Scott Erickson, Community Development Director 
Tom Bergman, Public Safety Director Andrew DiGiorgio, Finance Director/Treasurer 
Paul Linn, Community Development Assistant, Tim Erickson (via Zoom), DPW 
Supervisor Robert Richards, and City Attorney Tim Dean.   
 
Community Development Director Tom Bergman started the work session, giving a 
recap of what was discussed at the previous meeting with the City Commission and 
Planning Commission regarding retail marihuana establishment licenses. Further 
discussion took place regarding the current ordinance, zoning, and the process for 
potential future changes. 
 
The work session adjourned at 5:21 P.M.  
 
 
 
                  Wendy Hagstrom, 
       City Clerk  


